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Dear Westminster Faculty and Staff,

As you probably are already aware, last week Governor Mike Parson extended
Missouri’s stay-at-home order through May 3. In keeping with state regulations
concerning COVID-19, Westminster College will return to relatively normal
operations on May 4 rather than the previously scheduled date of April 27. Until then,
I want to take the opportunity to go over a few important points.

Most importantly, I would like to commend each of you for the extraordinary work you
are doing during this difficult time. I know that working remotely has had its
challenges, but as a college, we quickly shifted operations and successfully
managed to meet our students’ needs. For essential staff who remained on campus,
you have conducted business as usual under extraordinary circumstances, and I
applaud your efforts.

Finally, please watch for further guidance concerning how the Westminster work
environment may be impacted with regard to COVID-19 in the next two weeks. In the
meantime, I encourage you to refer to the COVID-19 resources on our
website, where you will find policies on health and safety, employment-specific
information from Human Resources, and other pertinent information.

Please take care of yourselves, and I look forward to seeing you on May 4.

Sincerely,

Fletcher M. Lamkin, Ph.D.
President of the College
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